From:  ArchaeologyDC <ArchaeologyDC@cambridgeshire.gov.uk>
Sent: 28 January 2021 11:40

To: Nicholas Thrower
Cc: planning
Subject: F/YR21/0041/F - Willow Farm, Wisbech Road, Manea

Dear Nicholas,

F/YR21/0041/F - Willow Farm, Wisbech Road, Manea

Thank you for your consultation. We have reviewed the above referenced planning
application and have

no objections or requirements for this development.

Regards,

Jess

Jessica Cooper-Dunn

Archaeological Officer

Historic Environment Team

Environment & Commercial Services
SH1011, Shire Hall Cambridge, CB3 ©AP
01223 728564
ArchaeologyDC@cambridgeshire.gov.uk
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